
 

 

UTILITY BILLING ELECTION ON DISCLOSURE 

In May 2021, the Texas Legislature passed H.B. 872, making all customers’ information 
confidential. If you want your utility billing account information to remain confidential, there is 
nothing else you need to do. 

 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR UTILITY BILLING ACCOUNT INFORMATION TO BE 
AVAILABLE TO ANY REQUESTOR WHO ASKS FOR IT, COMPLETE THE SECTION BELOW 
AND RETURN THIS FORM TO THE CITY SECRETARY’S OFFICE AT CITY HALL (OR EMAIL TO 
CITYSECRETARY@LAPORTETX.GOV). 

 

          Yes, I want my utility billing account information to be available to any 
requestor who asks for it. (If this is correct, check the box at the left and 
complete the information below.) 

 

Name:  __________________________________ 

Account address:  ______________________________________________________________ 

Signature:  _______________________________________ 

Date signed:  _____________________________ 

mailto:CITYSECRETARY@LAPORTETX.GOV

